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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What a busy few weeks we have had! Firstly, many thanks to everyone that came to Party Night on Friday 

evening. It was a great success and undoubtedly raised valuable funds for the school. A big thank you must 

of course go to FOBSA, who organise these events so well. I am very pleased to announce that FOBSA 

have also agreed to fund a ‘Reading Eggs’ subscription for the whole school. We are very excited about 

this new initiative and we hope you will support your child, be encouraging them to access the online portal, 

at home and reading some online books, to supplement their school and home reading books. Each child will 

receive a letter with their login and password details this week.  

 

I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable half term break 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 

 
                                             

Diary Dates 

 

19/02/18 School re-opens 8.45am 

23/02/18 FOBSA Quiz Night 

01/03/18 World Book Day 

20/03/18 Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr 2) 

22/03/18 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 

23/03/18 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm 

29/03/18 Final Assembly 9.15am  

                            2.00pm finish 

 

 

100th Day of School 

Just a reminder that Friday 9th February we will be 

celebrating our 100th day of school, with a day filled with 

maths activities. We would like you to get involved by 

helping your child to create a collection of 100 things to 

bring to school on Friday. It could be 100 things on a 

string, 100 stickers or a collection on 100 grains of rice! 

 

Grandparents Assembly 

 

Next term we will be holding our annual Grandparents 

assemblies on the following dates: 

22rd March: Cedar Oak and Cherry 

23rd March: Holly, Beech and Maple 

We ask that Grandparents arrive at 1.30pm ready for a 

prompt start at 1.45pm. 

This event is a longstanding tradition at Bagshot Infant 

school and is a highlight for all the children. The 

children perform for their grandparents and then take 

them on a tour of the school. If a grandparent is unable 

to attend an Aunty or Uncle could step in, but not 

parents I’m afraid! 

A separate letter will be issued nearer the time with 

more details but I am aware that grandparents travel 

long distances to attend so wanted to give you as much 

notice as possible. 

World Book Day 

 

Thursday 1st March is World Book Day.  We will be 

celebrating this occasion by asking the children to come to 

school dressed as their favourite book character.  Please 

send the book that your child is a character from into 

school on that day, as the teachers will enjoy reading as 

many of these possible to the class. 

 

Safer Internet Day Tuesday 6th February 

We will be joining in with Safer Internet Day on Tuesday. 

This is a global initiative that highlights the need for children 

to be taught how to keep themselves safe Online.  

 

 


